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Belgrade 8th May 2010 

Bulletin 3/2010 
 
Dear Mr President, 
 
We have already informed you in our last bulletin that the WKC has been accepted as a 
member of TAFISA which is recognised by the IOC, UNESCO and WHO. Vice-Presidents 
Roland Dietrich and Martin Nožička are invited by the TAFISA to attend a prestigious 
seminar for certified leadership in Izmir, Turkey. 
 
Our next event the 7th WKC European Championships are approaching very quickly. 
We have excellent news that IOC member Prof. Dr. Chang Ung along with the Serbian 
Olympic Committee will attend the championships as guests of honour.  
 
We strongly recommend that the highest qualified national referees attend the referee seminar 
in Belgrade. The amended rules will be taught and all referee and judges will be qualified 
with the revised referee examination papers. It is expected that all Referees and Judges study 
the rules and the questionnaire before coming to Belgrade. 
 
For all hotel bookings please use only the official hotel booking form on our web page. No 
telephone calls, faxes or e-mails will be accepted. 
 
We wish you every success with your competitors and have a safe journey to Belgrade. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
Marko Nicović 
President 
World Karate Confederation 

 


